Peopleforseattle (Tue, 3 Sep 2019 at 9:41 AM)

Thank you for your email on the 30t. We apologize for not replying earlier. The original email sent
regarding the complaint was not reviewed timely by the committee. We appreciate the opportunity to
respond.

The vendor that we used to prepare the communication is Dewey Square Group and we listed their
services as a debt for both digital communications and consulting on both our July 14 and July 29 C4
reports. When the email communications began to name specific candidates, the committee also filed a
C6 report on July 23+. When payments are made to Dewey Square Group we will list their sub-vendor
for the email list. We therefore do not believe that any violation has occurred.

Please contact us if you have any questions or require additional information.
Sincerely,

Bob Richards, Treasurer
People for Seattle



